
The City is offering a free informational presentation, “Updates to the Lead Hazard 
Prevention and Control Ordinance and Community Feedback,” via Zoom on 
Tuesday, Nov. 28, 2023 from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m.  
 
This meeting is to present information on proposed changes to the City of San 
Diego's Lead Hazard Prevention and Control Ordinance and will cover:  
- Lead overview.  
- How lead affects individuals.  
- Why updates to the Ordinance are needed.  
- Review of updates.  
- Q&A session with City Staff.  
 
If you have special language needs and require additional assistance, please email 
lead-safe@sandiego.gov or call 858-694-7000 to indicate language preferences at 
least seven days in advance of the event. Language accommodation may not be 
guaranteed if requested within three days of the event. 
 
Please use this link to join the meeting:   
https://sandiego.zoomgov.com/j/1612637559 
 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you there! 
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